
Welcome!

Thank you for participating in our construction 

open house for the upcoming resurfacing project 

on U.S. 1 from State Road 207 to the St. Augustine 

City Gates



Public participation at this open house is 

encouraged and solicited without regard to race, 

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability, or family status.

Florida Depart of Transportation

Title VI



Project Information
Project limits: U.S. 1 (State Road 5) from 

State Road 207 to the St. Augustine 

City Gates

Project type: Resurfacing Improvements and 

Concrete Rehabilitation

Start date: Summer 2021

Completion: Late summer 2023

Cost: $15 million

Contractor: Kiewit Infrastructure South Company

*Details subject to change



Roadway Improvements Include

• Roadway paving and striping

• Concrete rehabilitation work

• Removal of on street parking to install buffered 

bicycle lanes on U.S. 1 from State Road 207 to the 

St. Augustine City Gates



Project Rendering



All attendees are placed on mute. If you’d like to ask a 

question, use the icon to raise your hand. A moderator 

will call your name to speak and unmute you.

You may also use the question box to type a question. All 

questions will be answered during the meeting or in a 

follow-up email after the meeting.



A few tips for navigating 

Goto Webinar



• Open your control panel 

window by clicking on 

the orange arrow icon.



View project related 

materials by clicking 

the dropdown arrow 

on the handouts bar 

and selecting an item.



Ask a written question 

by clicking the 

dropdown arrow on 

the questions bar and 

typing your question 

in the text box.



Raise your hand to 

speak by clicking on 

the hand icon. A 

moderator will unmute 

your mic and call on 

you to speak.



In the event of technical 

difficulties, please stay 

online while we work to 

resolve the issue. 


